
 

 

 
To: CPMG Providers 

 

From: Children’s Physicians Medical Group, Inc. (CPMG) 

 

Date:    August 21, 2020 

 

Re: IMPORTANT -Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) Audit 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

CPMG has been notified that the Department of Health Care Services 

(DHCS) will be conducting a site audit relating to the Rady Children’s 

Hospital-California Kids Care (CKC) program, from Sept. 8, 2020 through 

Sept. 18, 2020. Part of the audit will include chart reviews and site audits of 

a sample of our primary care provider sites. You may only be given 72 

hour notice of the charts they will review and sites they will audit. 

Additionally, the regulators may ask CPMG/CKC to collect the charts 

prior to the audit with only the same 72 hour notice.  

 
Please alert your staff that there is a possibility of an audit and we apologize 

in advance for any disruption this activity may cause. If you are selected, 

please ensure the charts are available the day of the audit for review. You 

will be contacted by the DHCS Nurse Evaluator to schedule the audit. 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, 

please contact the CPMG Provider Relations department at 

providerrelations@rchsd.org org.     
 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on our website: www.CPMGsandiego.com 
 

http://www.cpmgsandiego.com/

